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August 24, 2021 
 
 
United States Coast Guard 
 
 
Let this letter serve as confirmation that Global Empowerment Mission, also referred to as 
GEM, is working in conjunction with the Government of Haiti to supply support and much 
needed earthquake relief to the South of Haiti, after the devastating 7.2 magnitude earthquake 
that occurred on August 14, 2021.   
 
Under the leadership of its President, Michael Capponi, GEM will be shipping emergency aid 
to the Port of Miragoane, Haiti starting on August 24, 2021. GEM will continue its relief efforts 
focused on Haiti through the months of September and October 2021.  
 
However you can help facilitate this feat would be much appreciated. Your continuous support 
during Haiti’s hardest hit moments is invaluable. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions, to ensure a smooth transition of much needed 
aid to those affected the most on the Island. 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Stéphane Gilles 
Consul General 
Consulate General of the Republic of Haiti in Miami 


